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Data Protection notice

When discussing members of the public, all agencies 
and individuals will agree to respect their 

confidentiality. The disclosure of information outside 
this meeting, should not occur unless there is a legal 

basis for a disclosure.



PACT Priorities

• Off road motorcycles – Carlyon Road and Royal Meadow Drive
(agreed 25 targeted patrols)

• Speeding on Manor Road Mancetter
(agreed 10 targeted patrols)

• School parking and congestion issues Victoria Road and Church 
Road Hartshill

(agreed 25 speed checks)



Community Priorities

• Warwickshire Police is obliged to protect communities from harm
in line with the ‘Police Priorities’.  

• This may mean that in exceptional circumstances SNT officers 
may be required to work on other policing priorities. 

• If this happens there will be a need to re-negotiate priorities.  
This will be done in liaison with the Chair and the panel. 



Off Road Motorcycles

• 52 targeted patrols completed (25 agreed)

• Utilised Police off road scrambler unit   

• Worked with Leicestershire Police at Witherley

• 2 x off roaders caught and Section 59 warnings issued

• Improved warning signage at Carlyon Road

• Focus through local schools



Speeding Manor Road Mancetter

• 39 targeted patrols/checks completed (10 agreed)

• both morning and end of day times targeted 

• extensive use of speed gun recording 

• 570 vehicles checked 43 drivers warned

• Checks extended to Harpers Lane and Margaret Road

• Emphasis on community speedwatch campaign



School Parking/congestion issues Victoria Road/Church 
Walk 
• 42 patrols conducted (25 agreed)
• both morning and end of day times targeted
• 680 letters sent to parents of Michael Drayton and 
Nathanial Newton Schools. Engagement with Hartshill
school pupils through schools PCSO
• 48 drivers advised reference parking 2 fixed penalty 
notices issued
• engaged with Arriva, Stagecoach and local residents
• multi-agency meeting Monday 12th November including 
schools, councillors, police and residents formal plans 
outlined for engineering solution.



Other Work

• Ongoing development of active NHW groups – 4 more 
set up since last forum meeting

• Successful launch of Shopwatch initiative with 18 
shops/businesses now participating

• Continued disruption of known offenders in area involving 
execution of successful drugs warrants and arrest of high 
profile offenders

• Increased work within schools via PCSO placement

• Continued work with trading standards to target pubs 
breaching any licensing conditions

• Proactive ASB work over Bonfire and Halloween period.

• Assessments on all scrap metal dealers in area





Fear of Crime Action Plan

• Promotion of Crimestoppers to encourage reporting of 
information about local offenders 



Fear of Crime Action Plan

•setting up shop watch and re-establishing retail radio scheme

•targeted high visibility police patrols 

•arrests for conspiracy to commit robberies 

•removal of graffiti tags 

•drop in session with the Assistant Chief Constable 



Christmas Crime Campaign



Police and Crime Commissioner

•Mr Ron Ball was duly elected as the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Warwickshire on the 16 November 2012
•He will formally take up office on Thursday November 22
•Chief Constable Andy Parker said: 
"I would like to congratulate Ron Ball on his appointment as police 
and crime commissioner and I look forward to working with him and 
our partners to reduce harm in Warwickshire.
"This is a new role, and one which will face many challenges, but I 
am confident that we can continue to reduce crime and make our 
communities safer.



Thank you for your time.

Please contact the team should you have any queries 
or concerns.

Tel: 02476 483554

Or 101

Email: nww.snt@warwickshire.police.uk

Web: www.safer-neighbourhoods.co.uk/nww


